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Wednesday 30th November, 2022 

 

Repton Public School 
Newsletter – Term 4 Week 8 

Website: https://repton-p.schools.nsw.gov.au/ 

E-Mail: repton-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au  
Facebook: https://www.facebook.com/ReptonPS  

T: 66554201  

F: 66554570 

 

 

 REPTON 2022  

 
DATES TO REMEMBER 
 

DECEMBER 2022 
2nd     Y6-Y7 Bellingen HS 
           Transition Day 
3rd      Family Colour Fun Run 
12th    Presentation Day 9:30am 
12th    Yr 6 Farewell Dinner (Yr 5/6) 
15th    Big Banana Fun Day 
16th    Class Parties-Last day for 
           students & Yr 6 farewell  
           school disco  
19th--20th Staff Development Days 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Thought of the Week 
Studies show children who 

swim, perform better 
academically. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Principal’s Message 
Creative Arts: We are lucky to have so many opportunities for our students 

to express themselves creatively. We have singing, dancing, painting, 

drawing, pottery, dramatic readings and creative play. Our teachers and 

staff are great leaders in the development of these skills and support our 

students to express themselves with individuality and flair. They provided 

modelled and guided lessons to develop techniques followed by 

independent exploration. Their creations are so impressive and beyond their 

years.  

Swim School: This week we began our 2 weeks of swimming. We will be 

completing literacy and numeracy activities during the morning session and 

after lunch, head off to the pool. We will return at 2pm for a short recess then 

return to classes for the remainder of the day. Thanks for bringing your child’s 

hats, drink bottles and swimmers, rashies, towel, and goggles with them daily. 

Hopefully the weather stays kind to us. 

Leadership 2023: Yesterday we heard all Year 5 students deliver speeches to 

our students about their hopes for leadership next year. All students had an 

opportunity to vote and the leaders will be announced at presentation day. 

This role allows for students to develop confidence and responsibility for 

school-based tasks. They will receive coaching and support in these roles 

and be able to continue to grow in their role over the year. Good luck 

leaders.  

Communication: Thanks for continuing to communicate with us regarding 

attendance and wellbeing issues. We understand how busy things can get 

and appreciate the phone calls, text messages or emails to keep us 

informed of what may be happening at home. Seesaw is also supported by 

the teachers if you have any questions about school or activities. 

Family Fun Run: Thanks to our P&C for coordinating the colour fun run at 

school this Saturday. Your efforts to create experiences for our students is 

appreciated. If you can join us at 4pm all welcome. Dinner from 5:30pm. 

 

Thanks for your support 

 

Mrs Kristy Glyde 

Principal 
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Gaagal  Bindarray  Winda 

 

 

 

 

 

K/1 Gaagal investigated the path of 

the sun in the sky and how our 

shadows change as the position of 

the sun changes.  We traced our 

feet and shadows in the morning, 

and again after lunch. It was 

interesting to see how the shadows 

size and position changed! 

 Bindarray have been looking closely 

at the connection between the 

Earth, moon and sun. We found it 

interesting to learn how slowly the 

moon rotates on its axis compared 

to Earth (27 days compared to 24 

hours). We researched some of our 

own questions and shared the 

knowledge gained by our peers. 

Well done, Bindarray! 

  It’s that time of year again where 

our year 6 students begin to spread 

their wings and experience 

transition days at their new high 

school. It has been great to hear of 

their experiences and for them to 

return to our class and share with 

the other students some of the new 

things they discovered or will be 

learning about. Thanks to all year 6 

for your energy and willingness to 

share!  
 

 

 

WRITER OF THE WEEK 
 

Gaagal  Bindarray  Winda 

 

Coco 

 

 

Oliver 

 

 

Sonny 
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CAPA  

 
Garden  

Last Friday, Kookaburras 
weeded all areas of the garden, 
watered all the pots and 
prepared the garden for the 
summer climate. They also 
watered and weeded the corn 
which is growing very well! Lots 
of fun was had by all in the 
garden. 

  
Music  

The Platypus group finished up 
their small group instrumental 
performances this week. It has 
been so fantastic to see the 
progress students have made in 
learning to play a range of 
instruments and being able to 
create music together in a 
group. Fantastic work everyone!  

    
Kitchen  

The Emu group spent a wonderful 
morning in the kitchen this week. 
Students learnt how to peel potatoes 
and use a grater safely. They utilised 
potatoes which were grown and 
harvested from our school garden 
and made golden roasted potatoes, 
Spanish omelette and balsamic 
tomato and basil salad. Fantastic 
work, Emus! 

 
 

 
 

Thanks for the new sand in the 
sandpit from our P&C!  

- RPS STUDENTS 
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Students of the Week   

Gaagal:  Arlo, Reef, Evelyn   
       
       

Bindarray:  Edward, Oliver, Lilah 

Winda:   Seb, Asha, Esme Classiest Class Award – Bindarray 

      

  Leader Awards:  Kale, Oliver,  
Edward, Evelyn, Bear, Alira, Cash 

    

   

  Win Bin Wednesday:    
Bear, Coco, Ryder 
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CANTEEN NEWS 
 

Don’t forget, 
Canteen is on this 

Friday! 
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